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Thursday 24th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Primary Shakespeare Festival – Wednesday 30th November 2022 

 

On Wednesday, Puffins Class will be going to the Minack Theatre to perform in Twelfth Night as part 

of the Minack’s Primary Shakespeare Festival. The children will be travelling (after an early lunch) by 

hired minibus and accompanied by school staff.  

 

The event will be held outside, so suitable all-weather clothing that is appropriately warm and 

waterproof needs to be worn as well as appropriate footwear. 

 

It would be fantastic if you could attend and support the children with the work they have been 

completing with John Brolly.  Please arrive for an 1:00pm start.  

 

The Minack are offering free entry to parents/carers with a TR19 postcode, otherwise the entrance 

fee is £8 per adult, £4 for under 16s and under 2s are free. All tickets need to be pre-booked via the 

box office (01736 810181). Once a ticket has been purchased it is then free of charge for that person 

to visit the theatre for a year from that date. You will need to pre-book as a readmission and bring 

proof of your original purchase (receipt) with you.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Anya Finch 

 

Puffins Class Teacher 

St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 

 
The Bottoms, St. Levan, Penzance, Cornwall, TR19 6HD       

Tel:  01736 810486  
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